
AAKA, INC. 2024 COVID-19 GUIDELINES 
 
AAKA, Inc. is excited to hold its 2024 Agility Trials at B & D Creekside Activity 
Center in Latrobe, PA.  Our goal is to have a fun agility weekend; and we know that 
we can count on you to use safe practices throughout the weekend.  
 

Masks are NOT required, regardless of vaccination status, but exhibitors may wear a mask if 
desired.  We ask that you please do NOT attend this trial if you were exposed to Covid-19 
within 5 days preceding the trial and/or have COVID-19 or its symptoms at the time of the 
trial.  This trial will follow current Covid Protocols as announced by PADOH/CDC at the time 
of the Trial.  For questions on current CDC guidelines, see their website: 
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/your-health/if-you-were-exposed.html.     
 
We definitely NEED and WELCOME your help to keep the trial running smoothly.  Thank you 
in advance to everyone who volunteers to assist us! 
 
As Always… Have a fun agility weekend at the AAKA, Inc. Agility trials!! 

https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/your-health/if-you-were-exposed.html

